
ASX / MEDIA RELEASE 
 

St George Mining Limited ACN 139 308 973  
Level 1, 115 Cambridge Street, PO Box 1305, West Leederville WA 6007  
Phone + 61 8 9322 6600 Facsimile + 61 8 9322 6610 
 

1 

 
 
 
15 January 2013 

 
 
 

ST GEORGE CONFIRMS GOVERNMENT CASH REBATE  
 

 

St George Mining Limited (ASX: SGQ) (“St George Mining” or “the Company”) is pleased to confirm that it 
has received a cash payment of $796,129.62 pursuant to the Federal Government’s Research and 
Development Tax Incentive Scheme.   

This Scheme is administered jointly by AusIndustry and the Australian Taxation Office. The Company’s 
2011/2012 financial year tax return was assessed to include research and development expenditure eligible 
for the cash rebate under the R&D Tax Incentive Scheme.   

The cash payment of $796,129.62 was received by the Company today. The payment represents 
$794,984.40 as a cash rebate for R&D expenditure and $1,145.22 as accrued interest. 

 

 
 
 

 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
John Prineas 
Executive Chairman 
St George Mining Limited 
(+61) 411 421 253  
John.prineas@stgm.com.au 
www.stgeorgemining.com.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Colin Hay 
Professional Public Relations  
(+61) 08 9388 0944 mob (+61) 404 683 355 
colin.hay@ppr.com.au          
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